
 

Acres Green Update-1/28/2019 



 

Dear Acres Green Families,  

We had a crazy weather week last week!  Cold and snow is no surprise for January, but Colorado likes 

to keep it interesting in timing and duration of our snow, wind and cold!  An easy way to determine if 

there are any delays or cancelations is to check the district website- www.dcsdk12.org.  The most 
current information will always be provided there.   

Our Geo-bee was held on Friday, February 25th and it was a real nail-biter!! The nine participants were 

asked extremely tough geography questions. The four finalists were-- 6th grader, Jack Brehmer, 5th 

grader, Alex Chandler, 4th grader, Moe Estacio and 6th grader, Olivia Gutierrez. Congratulations to our 
1st place winner, Alex Chandler! We are proud of you! 

The AGE Elite Choir is performing this Wednesday (January 30) at 7:00pm in the cafeteria.  It will be "A 

Night at the Theater," and will include songs from Broadway musicals and hit movies.  Everyone is 
invited to come and enjoy this wonderful show! 

Battle of the Books teams with have their first competition this Tuesday, January 29, at the Douglas 

County Library.  Third and fourth grade students will compete at 5:30 and fifth and sixth grade will 
compete at 6:00.  Our teams have been working hard to prepare for these meets.  Good Luck!  

Have a great week! 

Louise Wacaser, Assistant Principal 

https://www.dcsdk12.org/


lywacaser@dcsdk12.org 

 

Gina Smith, Principal 

grsmith@dcsdk12.org 

 

https://grsmith@dcsdk12.org/


 

 

Looking for Volunteer Opportunities at AGE? 

Mrs. Braun would LOVE your help with shelving books in the library! Any day - any time would be MOST 
appreciated!! 

We have the Book Fair coming again in March. Mrs. Braun would welcome your help with that, too!!  

Please contact her at kirsten.braun@dcsdk12.org or call 303-387-7125.  Thanks! 



 

1 - Our 18/19 Student Directory is now available!  Click here to access it!  You will need to put in the password:  AGEpanthers 

Family Math Night, Wednesday, February 20th  

 

Family Math Night, Wednesday, February 20th 5:30-7:00 P.M.  

Please R.S.V.P. by Sunday, February 10th at 10:00 P.M. 

Would you like to learn exciting and fun ways to improve math skills?  Do you like pizza, games, and 

prizes?  Do you want to meet people in our community?   Then Family Math Night is the perfect event 

https://eeowens.wixsite.com/agestudentdirectory


for you!   Come to Acres Green's Family Math Night on Wednesday, February 20th, from 5:30-7:00 pm.  

If you would like to help out, then bring a dozen of your favorite cookies or treats to share with others 

that night.  We encourage everyone attending to RSVP by  Sunday, Feb. 10th.  If you do not RSVP,  then 
we cannot guarantee that we will have pizza and a goodie bag for your family.  See you then!    

 

RSVP HERE 

 

7 Habits Foundations class for parents -  

We have been presented with an opportunity to offer the 7 Habits Foundations class for any interested 

parent at our school. This course provides essential insights into the habits that are at the heart of 

effectiveness in your personal and professional life. The district is offering an abbreviated version of the 

class to be held at Legacy Point Elementary School. This course typically costs over $100, however, this 

class would be at no cost to you. Here is more information and the registration link:  

Course: 7 Habits Foundations 

Audience: Parents of Legacy Point, Eagle Ridge, Acres Green and Redstone Elementary Schools  

When: February 6, 20 and 27, 2019 

      5:30-8:30pm 

      Participants must attend all 3 dates 

Where:  Legacy Point Elementary 

      12736 Red Rosa Circle 

      Parker, CO 80134 

Registration Link: 7 Habits Foundations Registration 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfduDklf4PVJzJduBTxZclcgFuTg1zroV94fnY0foP55t0v1w/viewform
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/7-habits-foundations-for-leader-in-me-parents-3-night-course-tickets-54432749820


 

 

2 - Science Fair information packets are now available from Mrs. Hammerschmidt.  Part of the packet includes a permission 
form, which is due MARCH 8th.  The actual Science Fair presentations will be on APRIL 3rd!  Get those experiments started! 

Would you like to learn exciting and fun ways to improve math skills?  Do you like pizza, games, and 

prizes?  Do you want to meet people in our community?   Then Family Math Night is the perfect event 

for you!   Come to Acres Green's Family Math Night on Wednesday, February 20th, from 5:30-7:00 pm.  

If you would like to help out, then bring a dozen of your favorite cookies or treats to share with others 

that night.  We encourage everyone attending to RSVP by  Sunday, Feb. 10th.  If you do not RSVP,  then 
we cannot guarantee that we will have pizza and a goodie bag for your family.  See you then!    



Notes from PTO 

 

 

The PTO is looking forward to seeing families at the Family Night coming up in February. As a result of 

your efforts and support of our fundraising, we are greatly pleased to in turn support this event. We 

hope that everyone has marked their calendar for the evening of February 20th for some family fun 
together at school! 

What can you do for your school in the coming year? Here is an overview of some chair positions that 
are opening up: 

• Restaurant Night Chair: Schedules restaurant nights--events that both raise funds and build 

community among families monthly 

• Spiritwear Chair: Organizes school t-shirt sales from order to delivery one time per year 

• Edukits Chair: Organizes school supplies sales from order to deliver one time per year 

• Fall Fundraiser Chair: Organizes fall catalog sales from order to deliver one time per year 

• Holiday Shop Chair: Organizes holiday shop at school during December 

• Box-tops Chair: Collects, counts, and submits box-tops throughout the year 

Auction Ask: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rlZANYan-VnCzv_W6PJpQgKGOSX8H_0yApEw94c4X14/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EpwAcVkfv5V8uvH8VQmuzcfRN6yPz-dNmzU8_usfCrc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zfuM1erdyncJaQNaDDMbnKl044Sd-fFBqd3Bb02g1-g/edit?usp=sharing


Do you own a business or work for a business that would like to donate auction items or experiences? 

Think Win-Win--auction donations are tax-deductible! Please email the PTO at 

acresgreenpto@gmail.com to share your ideas 

Reminders: 

Don’t forget to load and use your King Soopers and Safeway cards! Let us know if you need another one! 

You can sign up to paint the rock here:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449a4a92aa3f58-paint1 
and then drop your $10 off at the office. 

You can always provide donations directly to the PTO through our Colorado Gives Page Here: 
http://coloradogives.org/AGE2018 

 

mailto:acresgreenpto@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449a4a92aa3f58-paint1
http://coloradogives.org/AGE2018


UPCOMING DATES 

 

 

• January 29-Battle of the Books, 5:30 and 6:00, Douglas County Library 

• January 30-Elite Choir Concert, 7pm, Cafeteria 

• February 12-PTO Meeting, 6:30-7:30, Learning Commons 

• February 12-DAC Winter Forum, 6-9pm, Cimmaron Middle School 

• February 15-NO SCHOOL, Professional Development Day 

• February 18-NO SCHOOL, President's Day 

• February 20-Math Family Game Night, 5:30-7:00pm, AGE 

• February 26-EBOP Band and Orchestra Concert, 6:00pm, HRHS 

 

Need more information?  See our website at https://age.dcsdk12.org  

https://age.dcsdk12.org/

